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2015 KFC Alumni Run
August 29, 2015
9:30 am
Please make plans to attend the 29th annual Fort Hays State University KFC Alumni Run.  The fun run and meal will take place on Saturday, August 29, 2015.  The meal, which is free to all alumni runners and family, will take place after the event.
This race also serves as the season opener for the varsity squad.  This will be the third year that we will have the alumni event at Sand Plum in Victoria, Kansas.  Entry is free for all runners and includes a special gift for alumni who attend.  
Please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it as soon as possible if you plan on attending the event.  Please also alert all the alumni you know about the event.  There is also a special 1-Mile Run for kids (also free!) this year.  The Sand Plum course is a half mile west of the church in Victoria, Kansas.
To register online… or for more information about the Alumni Run, please visit our website at

www.fhsucrosscountry.com

Cut and return to:

FHSU Cross Country, c/o Jason McCullough, 600 Park Street, Hays, KS  67601

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name:____________________________     E-Mail:________________________________________
Address:___________________________________________________________________________

City:___________________________     State:______    Zip:________        Male:____   Female____             
Phone:________________________     Shirt Size(circle):  
YS
YM
YL
S     M     L     XL     2XL
Running Event:          1-Mile______             4K______             5K______        
Will attend, but not run______

Jason McCullough

(785) 628-4352

jmccullo@fhsu.edu
